
 

All Big Sky gyms closed on Monday, March 16 at 8pm as requested by Governor 
Lamont. 

Everyone’s billings have been stopped. 

The renewal dates on prepaid memberships will be adjusted once we know when the 
gyms will reopen. 

  

The outreach from many of  you, and your offers to help provide for our staff,      
have been so, so heartwarming. (THANK YOU ! :) 

We’ll miss you during this shut down and hope we can all be healthy and back 
together soon!! 

We’ll let you know as soon as we have any more information . . . 

THANKS EVERYONE ------ 


